THE FRENCH GALLERY

158, NEW BOND STREET .
WALLIS & SON LONDON "REGENT 1821

TELEGRAMS

HARRY WALLIS “ . 1 SILLAWSON, WESDO

W.P.WINCHESTER

‘T.H.WALLIS ALSO AT MONTREAL

Dear 3ir,

We beg to acknowlaedge your letter ot the
28th instant, and also the cheque which you enclose as
a commission on the portrait of Mrs. Wadia, for whio
pleease &aocdpt our very best thanks. .

Owing to a elerical error we were given %o
understand that we had only reodived one commission
sinee the termination of your last exhibition. We
find that $he gtatement in your letter regarding Shis
is perfestly correoct, and we would express to you oor
regrets at oar misteke.

We are, dear Sir,
. Yours faithfully,,
Valles #Vm
—

P.A., dé Laszlo, Eaq.,
3, Pitzjohn's Aveme, N.W.




